Bib chip timing will be used for each of the eight races. The timing device is located on the back of each bib number. In
order to receive an accurate time, please make sure your athletes adhere to the following requirements:

1) A competitor shall wear the assigned number and transponder during the competition.

2) Bibs are to be worn in the front and center of the jersey. It is imperative that the bib is clearly visible at all times and
not covered in any manner.

3) Bibs are not to be altered or modified. Do not fold or wrinkle any of the bibs.
4) Pin all four corners of the bib to the jersey. Please use the pin holes already cut into the bib.

If you notice a timing discrepancy on the posted, unofficial results, please come to the clubhouse immediately and consult
with an IHSAA or IGHSAU representative and you will be directed to the timer and referee to address any issues.




